
Item C2
Presentation by the German Heritage Group
Wayne and Carol Schroeder and Carlyle and Margaret Smith will present the Mayor and City 
Council with a "Declaration of Friendship" between the City of Grand Island and Bad 
Segeberg, Germany. These four Grand Island residents returned from a trip to Bad Segeberg, 
Germany, where they presented Bad Segeberg's mayor with one of the "Declaration of 
Friendship's" signed by Mayor Gnadt and City Administrator Marlan Ferguson. They will 
present the "Declaration of Friendship" signed by Bad Segeberg's mayor to Mayor Gnadt 
and the City Council.

Tuesday, August 13, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Mayor Gnadt

City of Grand Island City Council


